
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 9:06 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

MISS Erin Rolla 
52 / 30 moore RD 
freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Please do not let this go ahead. The noise and disruption experienced since the first re-opening o f  the hotel 
has been life altering. The neighbourhood is not built to support such a huge venue. Being situated in a gully 
it mimics the qualities o f  an ampitheatre. Noise rises and there are so many homes situated in close 
proximity to this establishment that will be affected. We hear patrons screaming drunk in the street in the 
early hours, vomitting on the sidewalk. We can already hear the band and music from WITHIN the venue 
and cannot get to sleep at night. To open a new OUTDOOR level with a speaker system will cause such a 
significant disturbance, and impact the health and sanity o f  those who have paid big money to live in a 
small, relaxed coastal town. The streets already can't cope with the influx o f  visitors, it is not built to 
accommodate a venue o f  this size, which would be better suited in a larger city, not sitting nestled in 
amongst a quite small neighbourhood. 
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